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Media Release 
 
On 11/17/23 at approximately 4:15am, officers responded to the 100 block of S. 4th 
Avenue for a report of a stabbing. Officers located a 39-year-old female and a 55-year-old 
male with non-life-threatening injuries. Both were transported to the hospital.  
 
Further investigation revealed the stabbing occurred inside a room at 200 E. Huron Street 
(Embassy Hotel). The stabbing is being investigated as a domestic incident. No one else 
is believed to be involved in the incident and there is no threat to the public. This remains 
an active and ongoing criminal investigation.  
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